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GRINNELL GIRLS’ BASKETBALL JAMBOREE 

Welcome to another season of hoops!  The annual Grinnell Girls Jamboree will be 
held Monday, November 15th.  Each team will be allowed 10 minutes to warm 
up; the first game may take the floor at 5:55.  Please note the 6:15 start time.  
Balls will be provided.   Here are the pairings: 
  
                                    VISITOR (DARK)             HOME (WHITE)               

6:15                     Urbandale                      v.      Grinnell 
7:00                     East Marshall                  v.      Perry 
7:45                     Williamsburg                   v.      Oskaloosa   

 
 
Activity entrances are located on the north and west sides of the building.  For bus 
loading and unloading, please use the driveway at the north end of the building.  
Bus parking is available at the northwest corner of the building.  Locker room 
assignments will be posted when you arrive.   
 
Visitor parking is available on the north, east and west sides of the building.  
Visitors should use the main Activity Entrances located on the north and west sides 
of the building.  
 
Currently Grinnell is requiring everyone to wear a mask while in the school, with 
the exception of players and coaches while playing. 
 
Admission for this event is 2 cans of nonperishable food per person or 
$5.00.  All food collected at this event will be given to the Mid-Iowa 
Community Action Agency for distribution in the area to families in need.  
Thanks in advance for notifying your parents, fans and local media. 
 
Please e-mail lindsey.peck@grinnell-k12.org your roster by Noon on Thursday, 
November 11th for the program.  If you have any questions or concerns call (641) 
236-2720.   
 
Best success on your upcoming season!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Trent Edsen, GHS Girls Basketball Coach 
Chris Coffman, Activities Director 
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